BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, PITAMPURA, DELHI - 110034

CIRCULAR
Dear Parents, September 18, 2017

It has been observed frequently that the students are not following the uniform code strictly.

This is a gentle reminder for the parents as well as their wards to kindly go through the uniform rules
mentioned in the school diary on page no. 30 - 32 and adhere to it religiously.

In case of negligence, strict action will follow.

Thanks & Regards,

(Ms. Meenu Goswami)
Principal BS CIR'17
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